

Great Rollright C. E. Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Wednesday July 17th 2019

Golden Award

At the end of every long term we award a Golden Award to a child in each class who has really impressed their teacher! This time our Golden Awards were awarded to: Claudie Gormley, Elsa Boylan, Isabelle Roberts and Isla Day. Many congratulations to all of these children!

Chastleton House teas - £490 raised!

It may have felt slightly quiet at Chastleton last Friday but the Friends still managed to make a fantastic £490 on their last day on the rota this school year!

A massive thank you to everyone who helped by baking or volunteering on the day.

It's finally time to put those cake tins away and "rest up" for the summer...but we will be back at Chastleton on Saturday 21st September and we hope you will help make it a success once again!

Excusing your child from P.E.

We now require a written note from you, as parents, if you wish your child to be excluded from P.E. or any other physical activity in school due to an illness or injury. This should avoid any confusion between teacher, parent and child about what should happen.

Shakespeare Rocks!

Huge congratulations to The Ocean and The Mountains Classes who gave three amazing performances of their end of year musical treat, 'Shakespeare Rocks'. It was a brilliant show and was enjoyed by everyone, especially the children themselves. It is a huge credit to the staff who work in The Ocean and Mountain that such amazing things are possible.

Many thanks to all of you who came to support the classes and watch the show.

Leavers' Service

Our Leavers' Service will take place on Tuesday 23rd July at 9.00am in St. Andrews Church. All are welcome to join us.

Move up morning

Tomorrow, Thursday 18th July, the children will take part in 'Move up' morning where they will spend the morning with their teacher and classmates ready for September.

The Great Sunflower Challenge

Thank you to everyone who supported our sunflower challenge. We raised over £30 for our gardening projects and we hope that you enjoyed the challenge of growing the sunflowers at home.

The winner of the competition with a grand height of 120cm was Sam Corcos-Conisbee, who received a small prize in our weekly celebration assembly. Well done Sam.

Friends' Annual General Meeting - Friday 13th September 2019, 3.15pm

Ever wondered what the Friends do - why we're always raising money for the school and just what does the money get spent on?! Please come along to our brief informal meeting over tea and cake in the school hall to find out this and more!

We will summarise our fundraising activities in 2018/2019, discuss our plans for the new school year and importantly we will elect the new committee too.

Please save the date and show your support!

Parent Mail

Please ensure that all outstanding items in Parent Mail for bus club and school meals are paid in full by the end of term. Thank you.

Term Dates

17.7.19 - Open afternoon

18.7.19 - Move Up morning

23.7.19 - Leavers Service at St Andrews Church at 9a.m.

23.7.19 - Terms ends at 1.15p.m.

School starts Wednesday September 4th

Value for Term

Our Christian Value for Term 6 is Respect